Road Evaluation Report

Road evaluation was conducted by Brett Hunter, Wes Koehler and Tim Haskins on 20 Apr 2024.

Overall, roads are in pretty good shape. Certain roads were identified as needing addressing by
town highway department. Board members agree with their overall findings. Some small
suggestions were proposed to workers without any resistance. Road work will begin as socn as
possible. Roads are currently being graded and will be working on culverts, road and turnaround
graveling.
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Grading operations are underway. With the amount of rain we have been getting, we are
experiencing some delays. Please be patient with us. We are trying to prioritize roads in
worst condition to best. Our highway department is doing everything they can. If anyone
has any complaints or concerns, please addrass them to the Town Chairman via email
(available on website).



Addition to Road Report

Brertt Hunter <tcofbennettwi@gmail.com>
Mon 4/29/2024 7:25 PM

To:Town Clerk <clerk@townofbennett.wi.gov>
g

Two trees that are on the edge of road on Summer Lane need to be removed. This is in the right of
way of town road and a legal liability to the town.

Brett



